
 

 

26.08.24 

To the Members of Combined Districts Kart Club 

RE: ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Saturday 14th September 2024 5.00pm 

Lithgow City Raceway Clubhouse, 137 Oakey Forest Road. Marrangaroo 

 

This letter serves as notice of intent to hold the 2024 Annual General Meeting for 

Combined Districts Kart Club. 

The meeting will be run in accordance with the CDKC constitution and the 

Associations Incorporations ACT 2009 

The meeting will include election of Office bearers and Committee members (all 

positions will be declared vacant), reports on the club’s activities and performance. 

This is a great opportunity to become actively involved in the future of your club and 

gain a better understanding of the proud history of Combined Districts Kart Club. Most 

of the current committee have been in these roles for many years and encourage 

members to nominate for all positions. 

There will also be time for general discussion and the opportunity to meet other club 

members and the Committee.  I do ask that if you have a concern that you would like 

to raise, please email me at president@cdkc.com.au so that we can address the issue 

appropriately. 

I would encourage all members to consider having an active role in your club. Details 

of Committee positions and club documents can be found at 

https://www.cdkc.com.au/about-us/annual-general-meeting/  

Our club will only be as good as our members make it.  I look forward to seeing you at 

the meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Megan Jenkins 

CDKC - Secretary 
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